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Progress that has been made during the 10 years
(since the Commission’s 2004 report: A last resort? National Inquiry into Children in Immigration Detention)

· Have alternatives to detention such as community detention and the granting of visas been sufficiently utilised in the past 10 years?

· Have the living conditions for children in detention facilities improved in the past 10 years? What have been the changes?

· Have there been changes to laws and policies dealing with children in immigration detention to ensure that they comply with the Convention on the Rights of the Child?Bottom of Form
When I migrated to Australia, my experience was much better than anything these refugees have faced.  I came from the US, and had no immediate threat of war or violence around me.  I had the resources to research immigration requirements, and to pay the fee for a spouse visa application to join my Australian fiancee.  I was able to live with my parents and continue to work in the US until I had the permission to migrate.��But despite my great privilege in having a relatively easy migration, I still felt anxiety and uncertainty about my future until the day my visa was actually approved.  So I can't even imagine how devastating it must be to be a refugee who has left their home, who faces violence if they return home, and has no assurances or certainty about their future.  This goes even for adults, but the impact can only be worse for children who have less understanding about what is happening to them.��To keep a child imprisoned and expose them to health risks and violence is completely inexcusable.  To avoid transparency in our treatment of refugees and sweep these atrocities under the rug is also inexcusable.  Our country has no right to tout the values of its Western civilization while we inflict this treatment on even one child.
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